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To whom it may concern -

I have been raised on the shores of Lake Erie and consider it the main reason for staying in this region. The lake provides beauty,
recreation, and learning for my family.

The lake has always been under constant attack from pollution and invasive species. It is a tragedy that we continue to let this
happen. More needs to be done to protect Lake Erie and the ecological system from pollution and invasive species. To let the
problem of Asian Carp invasion continue is gross negligence by all that have authority to not let this happen. Please due the right
thing and physically cut off the path of this invasive species to the Great Lakes.



